
Is God Calling You? 
 

 

 
 

 

The annual “Come and See” Discernment Retreat for men ages 16 
and older interested in learning more about answering God’s call to 
seminary will be held in Little Rock at St. John Catholic Center June 

4, 2022. 
 

This retreat is sponsored by the Vocations Office and the 
seminarians of the Diocese of Little Rock.  The retreat involves 

some hiking, talks, discussion, and the sacraments.  The goal is to 
provide a living encounter with Christ to explore the diocesan 

priesthood. 
 

There will be a second “Come and See” Retreat on July 9, 2022, in 
the northwest part of the state, details will be announced in the 

coming weeks. 
 

For more information, call Georgina Peña (501) 664-0340, ext 353, 
or email  gpena@dolr.org.  Download and return the registration 

form by May 15. 
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